February 20, 2004

Kirk Mlinek
Director

Legidative Services
Room 29

State Capitol Bldg.
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Mlinek,

Attached please find aredraft of Fiscal proposal #78, a proposed amendment to the
Colorado Constitution. This petition is filed according to rules promulgated pursuant to
Section 1(5) of Article 5 of the Colorado Constitution and Section 1-40-105, CRS.

We believe the changes made are not of a substantial nature. The only change is the
fiscal year for determining the state spending limit. We do not believe the changes will
raise new questions. As such we ask that the Office on Legidative Council submit this
proposal directly to the Title board for their consideration.

Sincerdly,

Carol Hedges

Director, Fiscal Policy Project
The Béell Policy Center

1801 Broadway, Suite 280
Denver, CO 80202
303-297-0456

Wade Buchanan

President

The Béll Policy Center
1801 Broadway, Suite 280
Denver, CO 80202
303-297-0456



Be it Enacted by the People of the State of Colorado:

An amendment to the constitution of the state of Colorado, repealing Article X, Section
20, (7) and replacing it with the following:

(7) Stateof Colorado spending limit.
Fiscal year spending by the state of Colorado shall not exceed the level of
spending in fiscal year 2000, measured as a percentage of total personal income
for Colorado, unless voters approve a revenue change in a state general election,
biennial local district election, or in an election held on the first Tuesday in
November of odd-numbered years. This shall be the only limitation on state and
local district spending and revenue under this section.



